
PUBLIC HEARING
In accordance with provision of MGL, Chapter 71, 
38N, the Harvard School Committee will hold a 
public hearing on the proposed 2022-2023 school 
budget on Monday, April 25, 2022, at 6:15 p.m. 
via Zoom:
https://psharvard-org.zoom.us/j/83954349962?pwd
=VEFGWCtHcWRJdEV4MjhIL1FHeFRGQT09
Meeting ID: 839 5434 9962
Passcode: 939859
Copies of the proposed budget are available at the 
Office of the Superintendent, 39 Massachusetts Ave., 
Harvard, MA, or on the website www.psharvard.org.

Mary Zadroga 
Administrative Assistant to 

the Superintendent of Schools
[4/15/22, 4/22/22]
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